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Have a lovely Half Term- Don’t 

forget Monday 4th June is an Inset 

Day!! 

 

Summer Club 2018 

 

Get booking. Visit our website and 

complete a booking form. Tell your friends 

from other schools as the Summer Club is 

open to all children ages 4-11 years 

Week 1 – 23/07/18 - 26/07/18 

Week 2 – 30/07/18 -  02/08/18 

Week 3 – 06/08/18 – 09/08/18 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Now that the weather is 

getting nicer, please 

make sure your child/ren 

have a named hat, 

water bottles, sunglasses 

if needed and sun-

cream. Thank you.  

LOST PROPERTY 

Please ensure your child has 

suitable clothing. Please 

ensure EVERYTHING is NAMED.  

There is an awful lot of lost 

property in both schools. If 

something does get lost and is 

named, if the child is in the 

Infants, we will simply put it 

back in their classroom. If they 

are in the Juniors, we will take 

it up to the Juniors and pop it in 

their class or into the Juniors 

lost property. Please 

encourage children to be 

responsible for their own 

belongings.  

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of 

ways for us to keep 

in touch.  

Website: 

See below  

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

By phone:  

Abigail: 

07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildc

areservices.co.uk 

In person!  

We will always make 

time to speak to you 

at club!  

 

 

REGISTRATION 2018-2019 
 

Don’t forget Registration closes on Friday 8th 

June at 6:15pm. Any packs received after 

this time will not be processed. 

All families will be e-mailed on Friday 6th 

July 2018 about space allocation.  

Registration Packs must be completed by 

hand and must be returned in paper format.  

ALL existing families MUST re-register.  

 

 

 

 

All parents must enter and exit Fusion through the main doors. If 

you walk through the gates on the field, you will be asked to go 

round to Fusion’s entrance and wait to be buzzed in and a 

member of staff will bring your child to meet you. There may be 

times that there are no adults in the dining room, if this is the case 

please call 07796000413 or come round to the playground and 

speak to a member of staff 

 

FUSION BAKE OFF 

 Tuesday 188h June- 

Friday 22nd June. If 

your child/ren wanted 

to take part speak to 

Jane  and she will tell 

you which day you 

have been allocated. 

Any Junk 

Modeling 

please bring in  

as we will be 

using it W/C 4th 

June for World  

Safety and 

Recycling Week 

FUNDRAISING 

 

This year we are raising money for Marie Curie and 

to Sponsor a Guide Dog, or 2 or 3, depending how 

much money we get. Don’t forget your pots need to 

be handed back by Friday 29th June! The winner will 

get a prize.  You still have time to get collecting! 

 

 

 ROYAL WEDDING 

 

 Over the past month we have been busy 

celebrating the Royal Wedding by 

making Crowns, decorating cakes, 

making invitations and lots more. We 

have been promoting British Values and 

been having lots of fun doing so! 

 

 

www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk     Fusion Childcare Services 
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